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Dear Parents,

The students will be taking a ferry ride on Lady of the Lake on Tuesday, May 28th.   The boat will launch at 10:30 and return to the dock at 11:30.  When we arrive back at the dock, all classes will walk to City Park for a picnic and playtime.  You are encouraged to come have lunch with us!  A sack lunch will be provided by the school.  Your child’s lunch account will be charged as a normal lunch that day.  If you would rather bring a lunch to your child at the park please indicate that on the bottom portion of this sheet.  Please do not send a sack lunch to school with your child that day.  Either they can have a school sack lunch or you can meet us at the park with your child’s lunch.
For this event, we will need some chaperones.  If you are interested, please mark the appropriate space below.  Because of capacity, we can only have 6 parents per class.  If more than 6 of you would like to chaperone, all the names will be placed into a “hat” and 6 will be chosen randomly.   I will let you know asap if your name is chosen. 
 
Also, we need your written permission to let your child go on the ferry ride.  Please send back the bottom portion of the sheet by Monday, May 20th.  This is sure to be a fun end of the year trip.






Thanks,







The Kindergarten Teachers

----------------------------------------------------------------------
I give permission for                                            to ride the Lady of the Lake on May 28th.
______I will help chaperone on the ferry. (Please meet us at the boat by 10:20)

OR

             I will not be able to help chaperone on the ferry.
______ My child will have a school sack lunch that day (their lunch account will be charged)
OR
______ I will bring a sack lunch for my child at City Park the day of the field trip.  (We plan to eat around 11:45 or so.)




Parent’s Signature_______________________________                                

